Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt
City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.miiwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 11, 2007

Dale E. Johnson
5661 N. 94th St.
Milwaukee, WI 53225

Dear Mr. Johnson:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, November 29, 2007 the City's Public Safety
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based
upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City
Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
File071015

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member; International Instilute of Municipa! Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Isodore O. Mbadiwe
P O Box 18561
Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Mbadiwe:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, November 29, 2007 the City's Public Safety
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based
upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the

hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007 the Common Council considered the Commitiee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
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Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City

Hall.

cc:
File071015

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 ¢ Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
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City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
Deputy City Clerk

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division
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Office of the City Clerk Ronaid D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 11, 2007
Ryan J. Newcomer, Agent Ryan J. Newcomer, Agent
Firstline Security, Inc. Firstline Security, Inc.
500 South Geneva Road 370 West Center Street
Orem, UT 84058 Orem, UT 84057

Dear Mr. Newcomer:

This is to notify you that on November 29, 2007 the City’s Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Private Alarm System
Business license as Agent for Firstline Security, Inc. doing business at 370 West Center Street,
Milwaukee, Wisconsin (“Firstline Security™) not be renewed based upon a police report.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true¢ and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal
application for a Private Alarm Systemn Business license in which the Committee recommended that
your renewal application be denied. 'You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 am. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, you did file
written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council moved to
hold this matter in Council by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one (1) Excused. You will be notified

of further proceedings.
ery tpaly yours, W
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk
cc: License Division
City Attorney
MPD
File: 071015
126679

City Hall » Room 205 « 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, W 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 = Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 11, 2007
Sarabjit Singh
1720 Douglas Ave.

Racine, WI 53404
Dear Mr. Singh:

This is to notify you that on Thursday, November 29, 2007 the City's Public Safety
Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public
Passenger Vehicle Driver license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based
upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the
hearing date.

On Tuesday, December 11, 2007 the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, by bringing in your receipt or filing an
affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City

Hall.
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk’s Office - License Division

File071015

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W| 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221  Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Anthony C. Thomas, Agent

Disc Security Alarm Services, Inc.
2421 North 26% Street
Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Thomas:

This is to notify you that on November 29, 2007 the City’s Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Private Alarm System
Business license as Agent for Disc Security Alarm Services, Inc. doing business at 2904 Sierra
Avenue, Plainfield, Mlinois (“Disc Security Alarm Services”) not be renewed based upon

nonappearance.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal
application for a Private Alarm System Business license in which the Committee recommended that
your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 am. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Welis Street, Milwaunkee,
Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, nor did you
file written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council

approved the recommendation of the Public Safety Committee by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and
one (1) Excused to deny your license based on nonappearance.

~ Yery trylly yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk
cc: License Division
City Attomney
MPD
File: 071015
126677

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

December 11, 2007

Mark D. Wiedemann, Agent

HSM Electronic Protection Services, Inc.
3859 Riegle Court

Slinger, W1 53086

Dear Mr. Wiedemann:

This is to notify you that on November 29, 2007 the City’s Public Safety Committee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Private Alarm System
Business license as Agent for HSM Electronic Protection Services, Inc. doing business at 65 N 8§
Eastmound Drive, Waukesha, Wisconsin (*HSM Electronic Protection Services) not be renewed
based upon a police report.

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal
application for a Private Alarm System Business license in which the Committee recommended that
your renewal application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council
would consider the matter at its meeting of December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the
Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee,
Wisconsin, You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally or by
counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did appear, you did file
written objections to the report of the Public Safety Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council
moved to hold this matter in Council for further proceedings by a vote of fourteen (14) Ayes and one
(1) Excused. You will be notified of further proceedings.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk
cc: License Division
City Attomey
MPD
File:071015
126676

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414} 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk
Jim Owezarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk
December 11, 2007
Steven P. Zolman, Agent John Barlow, General Counsel
Pinnacle Security, LLC Pinnacle Security, LLC
9766 North Canterbury Park Circle 1290 South Sandhill Rd.
Highland, UT 84003 Orem, UT 84053

Dear Mr. Zolman and Mr. Barlow:

This is to notify you that on November 29, 2007 the City’s Public Safety Commitiee voted to
recommend to the City’s Common Council that your renewal application for a Private Alarm System
Business license as Agent for Pinnacle Security, Inc. doing business at 1290 South Sandhill Road, Orem,
Utah (“Pinnacle Security”) not be renewed based upon nonappearance,

On November 29, 2007 you were sent a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law and recommendations of the Public Safety Committee with respect to your renewal application for a
Private Alarm Systern Business license in which the Committee recommended that your renewal
application be denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of December 11, 2007 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers
on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your
right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At
that date, time and place you did not appear, you did file written objections to the report of the Public
Safety Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Public Safety Committee, the Common Council
moved to remand this matter to the Public Safety Committee for further proceedings by a vote of fourteen
(14) Ayes and one (1) Excused. You will be notified of further proceedings.

\/ y yours,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk
cc: License Division
City Attorney
MPD
File: 071015
126678

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



